
MICT ADVISORY 
Official Manila International Container Terminal Partner 

Advisory 

    
3/1/2022 ADVISORY NO. 2021-1702 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 
 

Please be advised that, effective April 18, 2022, we will be requiring the 
prescribed vest/workwear indicated in the memorandum for customer/visitor entry 
to the terminal. 

 
See link below for the copy of the memorandum from our HSE Department: 

 
Memo: Correct Type of High Visibility Safety Vest and Work Wear 
 

Please ensure to disseminate among your members for strict compliance.  
 

Thank you,  
 
MICT Management 
 

https://bit.ly/3Hvw33u

